

From: [McFarland - DNR, Nick](#)
To: [Hollar, Ben](#)
Cc: [Call, Renee](#)
Subject: **[**EXTERNAL**]** Re: Re: Re: Re: CVX Modified Procedure: Aloysius 34-07 (13238)
Date: Tuesday, July 20, 2021 10:04:50 AM
Attachments: [~WRD3714.jpg](#)

That will work. Thanks.

On Tue, Jul 20, 2021 at 9:35 AM Hollar, Ben <ben.hollar@chevron.com> wrote:

Nick,

We moved back to this one. Our plan is to drill out the cement plug from 441' to 500', reset the plug from 500' to 445' and WOC.

Please let us know if that works.

-Ben

From: McFarland - DNR, Nick <nick.mcfarland@state.co.us>
Sent: Wednesday, July 7, 2021 9:11 AM
To: Howley, Grace <grace.howley@chevron.com>
Subject: **[**EXTERNAL**]** Re: Re: Re: CVX Modified Procedure: Aloysius 34-07 (13238)

Ok, thanks for the update.

On Wed, Jul 7, 2021 at 8:58 AM Howley, Grace <grace.howley@chevron.com> wrote:

Good morning Nick,

We still had pressure and flow on this well this morning after yesterday's plug, so we are going to move off to monitor and add it to the problem well list.

Thank you,

Grace

From: McFarland - DNR, Nick <nick.mcfarland@state.co.us>
Sent: Tuesday, July 6, 2021 8:49 AM
To: Howley, Grace <grace.howley@chevron.com>
Subject: **[**EXTERNAL**]** Re: Re: CVX Modified Procedure: Aloysius 34-07 (13238)

Approved as outlined.

On Tue, Jul 6, 2021 at 8:36 AM Howley, Grace <grace.howley@chevron.com> wrote:

Hi Nick,

After the plug on Friday, we had pressure and flow this morning. We tagged the top of the previous plug at 545'. We would like to place an additional 100' plug from 545' to 445' and wait 8-hours on cement. Please let me know if approved.

Thank you,

Grace Howley

From: McFarland - DNR, Nick <nick.mcfarland@state.co.us>
Sent: Friday, July 2, 2021 8:09 AM
To: Call, Renee <renee.call@chevron.com>
Cc: Howley, Grace <grace.howley@chevron.com>
Subject: **[**EXTERNAL**]** Re: CVX Modified Procedure: Aloysius 34-07 (13238)

Approved as outlined.

On Fri, Jul 2, 2021 at 7:52 AM Call, Renee <renee.call@chevron.com> wrote:

Hi Nick,

We have 8psi on the bradenhead this morning after placing the squeeze at 2500' yesterday. I would like to cut and pull casing from 895' and place a 300' plug from 895-595'. We will check for pressure and flow on Tuesday prior to cementing to surface. Please let me know if approved.

Thanks,

Renee Call, P.E. ●●

Planning and Design Engineer

renee.call@chevron.com

Wells - ARO

Chevron

Tel +1-303-909-6814

--

Nick McFarland

Central Area Engineer

Image removed by sender.



P 720.446.8276 | F 303.894.2109

nick.mcfarland@state.co.us | www.colorado.gov/cogcc

--

Nick McFarland

Central Area Engineer

Image removed by sender.

P 720.446.8276 | F 303.894.2109

nick.mcfarland@state.co.us | www.colorado.gov/cogcc

--

Nick McFarland

Central Area Engineer



P 720.446.8276 | F 303.894.2109

nick.mcfarland@state.co.us | www.colorado.gov/cogcc

--

Nick McFarland

Central Area Engineer



P 720.446.8276 | F 303.894.2109

nick.mcfarland@state.co.us | www.colorado.gov/cogcc